Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives a Yazidi delegation and confirms his support
to hold a general conference for them

~

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad Monday
4/12/2017 received a Yazidi delegation, his eminence affirmed his support for the Yazidi
component, indicated that this component is a qualitative addition to the Iraqi nation and not
to be measured by quantity but its qualitative presence.

His eminence affirmed his support for holding a general conference for the Yazidi component,
called for the unity among all people of Iraq, adherence to the united Iraq and resilience to
save Iraq from the current crises, pointed out that the next challenge is a service challenge

and Iraq must succeed in this challenge.



